
October 2019 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

Deputation Update 

Crystal and I headed into October with a full schedule of conferences.  Due to some 

re-scheduling needs, our month was slightly less busy than expected.  We were 

able to spend our time between Oklahoma and Texas.  Over the previous 6 months, 

we averaged 5,000 miles each month.  This month, we were able to have meetings 

closer to where we are based in Oklahoma. We are praying that the Lord’s will be 

accomplished in these churches as the members seek the Lord in their 

commitment to faith promise missions giving. 

Casting Bread 

“Cast thy bread upon the waters: for thou shalt find it after many days.” Ecc. 11:1 

As Crystal and I travel to churches, we join up with the churches in their outreach 

programs inviting people to come to church; and, more importantly, asking them 

about where they will spend eternity.  In between times, we like to have tracts with 

us from the local churches and pass them out as we travel.  We don’t always have 

a local gospel tract, so they get an out-of-state tract.  Thankfully, the gospel of 

Christ is still effective across state lines!  Sometimes, we come across people that 

would make a good prospect for a follow-up visit, and we leave their information 

with the pastor.  This month, one of our supporting pastors sent me a message 

saying that he had followed up on one of our visits and that 2 of the children started 

coming to church! The parents have also expressed interest in coming with their 

new baby.  The pastor will continue to follow up with this family.   

Prayer Request 

Please keep my dad in prayer; his kidney is still bleeding.  As a result, he has needed 

some blood transfusions.  Tomorrow, my dad has an appointment with his doctor 

with the hopes of finding out what can be done to stop the bleeding. 

We expect new support to come in this next month; please continue to pray that 

we may be fully supported by June of 2020. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support! 

Billy and Crystal Coley 
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